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Emergency Medical Services Agency 

April 27, 2010 

Jeff Grover, Chairman 
Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors 
101 0 1 oth street, Suite 6500 
Modesto, Ca. 95354 

Dear Jeff, 

In December 2009, the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors voted to "exercise 
the termination notice provisions of the Joint Exercise Powers Agreement with the 
Counties of Alpine, Amador, Calaveras, and Mariposa to be effective no later than 
6/30/20 1 1 " . 

The Mountain-Valley EMS Board of Directors is concerned that there may be some 
issues that may have preceded this decision of which the Mountain-Valley Board of 
Directors is not aware. Obviously, the withdrawal of Stanislaus County from the 
Joint Powers Agreement will have significant impact on the remaining counties. 

In the wake of this, I would like to suggest a joint meeting of the Mountain-Valley 
EMS Board of Directors and the Stanislaus County Board of Supervisors. If this is 
not possible, then my other suggestion would be a meeting between two members 
from each Board in which the issues of concern can be discussed. 

This issue is extremely important to all of us. Please contact me at 223-6470 at 
your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Louis Boitano 
Chairman, 
MVEMSA Board of Directors 
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